
 
 
 
 

Friday, August 11, 2006 
 
 
 
Dear Community Leaders: 
 
 
On February 15th-18th, 2007 Cream City Medical Society Undergraduate Chapter 
(CCMS-UG) will be hosting our First Annual Pre-Med Revival Conference and this 
year’s theme is “The Heart of a Physician”. This event will take place at the University 
of Wisconsin-Milwaukee Student Union facilities. The purpose of this conference is to 
assist students with their career aspirations of becoming future minority physicians. The 
conference is designed to meet the students’ academic needs, at the same time giving the 
students a clearer understanding of the spiritual relationship and responsibility that goes 
along with the vocation of becoming future doctors.  
 
 
Therefore, we understand we can not doing anything alone, and we are seeking for local 
businesses and organizations to partner with us as we help mold and shape future 
employers. Many students go into medicine for the money, and the prestige that may go 
along with becoming a doctor. We want to help students understand that becoming a 
doctor is learning how to be a servant of the community. Through your sponsorship of 
$250, $500, $1000 or more we will be able to cover all conference expenses. Now as an 
official conference sponsor you and your business or organization will have the 
opportunity to promote within our conference program booklet, along with attending our 
Evening Networking Events, Healthcare Career & Colleges Fairs hosted on the 15th-17th 
of February.  
 
Enclose within this letter is a sponsorship form, and please fill out the form and return it 
along with your sponsorship donation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Alicia Marie Armstrong 
 
Alicia Armstrong 
President/ Founder 
Cream City Medical Society-Undergrad Chapter 
 
 

Union Box 314 / P.O. Box 23 / Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201 


